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Pacific Area - Honolulu District – Typhoon Mangkhut Impacts 
(Guam, Saipan, and Rota) 

 
 
Honolulu District 
 
Due to Typhoon Mangkhut impacts all Post Offices on Guam, Saipan, and Rota are closed. There will be 
no mail delivery or pickup from blue collection boxes.  
 
We will keep you posted as more information becomes available.  
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service. 
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